
  
5/14/2020 
 
Memorandum of Agreement – City of Muncie 
 
The City of Muncie recently reached out to see if the Town would entertain the prospect 
of having our paving contractor do some road work adjacent to road work that the town 
is doing in the City of Muncie.  This would allow the city to capture our unit pricing and 
efficiencies as the crew is already in place working on those roads, specifically River Rd 
east of Morrison.   
 
The City and our legal teams drafted this MOA, to layout some basic terms, so that both 
communities could benefit.  As always it excellent to partner with the City when the 
opportunity presents benefit both communities, I recommend passing the MOA.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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